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Replacement s.w. framed 
casement window, to 
approved pattern. Paint 
finish to match.

Replacement s.w. framed 
casement window, to 
approved pattern. Paint 
finish to match.

Nom. 1100mm high stone 
garden wall continuing from 
end of new extension.

Powder coated aluminium 
framed double-glazed 
sliding folding doors. With 
natural stone lintel over.

New extension external walls 
formed with random rubble 
outer leaf of stone to match 
existing rear of house.

New extension external walls 
formed with random rubble 
outer leaf of stone to match 
existing rear of house. 
Parapets to have matching 
natural stone copings.

Shallow profile standing 
seam low pitch roof finish, 
by Euroclad, or similar, in 
grey colour.

Low pitched, lean-to, 
powder-coated aluminium 
framed, double-glazed 
rooflight.

New extension external walls 
formed with random rubble 
outer leaf of stone to match 
existing rear of house. 
Parapets to have matching 
natural stone copings.

Conservation rooflight by 
specialist manufacturer.

Conservation rooflight by 
specialist manufacturer.

New flue from boiler to 
have black enamel paint 
finished metal terminal.

New h.w panelled, 
half-glazed, stained 
door in s.w. frame, with 
natural stone lintel over.
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